Request for Proposal
Trinity Life Support CSD
Bid 24-05
Trinity Life Support Community Service District (TLS CSD) is seeking bids to provide electrical circuitry to our ambulance garage on the property at 7037 State Highway 3 Hayfork, Ca.  The APN is 014-050-05-00.
The work shall consist of providing a new 100-amp panel with the needed breakers, connecting power to that panel from a metered panel on the living quarters (note: conduit to garage is in place). Provide service for 6 overhead lights, 4 outside lights, plugs for mounted overhead door operators, plug for future mini split, light over garage person door and six outlets throughout the building at the direction of owner.  All work shall meet the California Building code and Mechanical code.
[image: ] All bids for this project will be submitted to TLS CSD by US mail to PO Box 2907 Weaverville CA 96093. The sealed bid shall be received by August 29th. The bids can be hand delivered to 610 Washington Street Weaverville Ca. on this date.  Please put “attention to” with the Bid number on the exterior of the envelope. The bid must include a cover page with a brief history of qualifications, one page with a line-item breakdown of cost for the project and contact information of three past clients who the Contractor as done similar projects.[image: ]Please provide your contractor’s license number in the bid.
These bids will be opened and evaluated by a committee on August 29th. This meeting will begin at 1130am and is open to the public.  The ad hoc committee will review bids and contact the referenced customers.  If the bids fall within our budgeted amount the successful bidders will be notified that night.  TLS CSD reserves the right to waive irregularities and to reject any or all bids.  The district reserves the right to select the lowest responsible bidder.
[bookmark: _Hlk163757078] The successful bidder will have 14 days from the bid award to start the project.  The completion of the project shall be done within 30 days of notification of award of the bid. 
The ambulance personnel will be living in the facility during this project.  They will be doing daily activities that include ambulance maintenance, responding to emergencies and other duties as needed.  Work at the site will not begin until 700 am.
Send any questions to Scott Alvord at salvord@tcls.com.  If you are interested in a site visit, please contact me so we can determine a date and time to meet.
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